

Mr. Hatton's Newsletter

22nd September 2017









Attendance and Punctuality - up to Friday 22nd September

	Attendance	Number of lates this week
Nursery	92%	0
Reception	98%	3
Year 1	81%	2
Year 2	<i>88%</i>	2
Year 3	94%	2
Year 4	97%	2
Year 5	92%	0
Year 6	98%	





Celebrating our gifts, talents and achievements:





Behavioui	of the Week	Work of	the Week	House Point Update
Reception	Thomas H.	Reception	Annie A.	Mars:407
Year 1	Christopher G.	Year 1	David H.	/Na/3:40/
Year 2	Caitlin C.	Year 2	Mason P.	Neptune:460
Year 3	Рорру В.	Year 3	Charlie K.	
Year 4	Aimee G.	Year 4	Stephen C.	Jupiter:438
Year 5	Sinoch J.	Year 5	Abigail G.	
Year 6	Kaycee-Jo H.	Year 6	Alexis R.	Venus:400

Macmillan Coffee Morning: Tuesday 26th September from 9.00-11.00am

All of our families are welcome to join us on Tuesday morning to come together as a school community to raise money for such a worthy cause. Please take note of the following information:

- All pupils will have the opportunity to experience the coffee morning
- If a child's parent or carer attends they will be able to enjoy cakes, toast, tea cakes and drinks with their responsible adult in the school hall
- If a child's parent or carer is unable to attend the coffee morning the children won't
 miss out as they will share the coffee morning experience including cake, toast and
 goodies in class with their friends and teachers
- All refreshments will be reasonably priced so pupils will not need to bring in more than £2.00 - this must come into school in a sealed, named envelope, wallet or purse
- We will be selling raffle tickets throughout the coffee morning to raise further funds
 and the prizes will include a range of delicious cakes for pupils/family members to win.
 Raffle tickets will be 10p per ticket or 50p per strip.

School Photographs:

The school photographer will be in school on **Thursday 28**th **September** to take individual and family photographs. Please ensure that your child comes into school smartly dressed, wearing full uniform (including jumper/cardigans) on the day. Many thanks!

Have a lovely weekend,

Mr Hatton